

FRIDAY LETTER
December 14, 2018

1. **New route to connect Hake and Manzanita.** Following up on the Board meeting discussion, Dave and I have begun to explore Hooper's suggested alternative route for the new connecting water main.

As shown on the attached maps, we have confirmed that the adjoining property up the hill to the east is owned by the Vashon-Maury Parks District, and would therefore likely be available to us for an easement. There also appears to be room on McGrory's parcel south of his house for trenching. But, as Dave reported and you can see from the maps, the slope is quite steep. Dave will walk the potential new route next week and, if he believes it has any potential, we will arrange for a site visit by Warren. If Warren sees potential we will ask him to prepare a letter feasibility report with a cost estimate.

We will share the report with the Board who can then decide whether or not to go to the next step, which would be to bring back Jerry O'Hare to survey the new alignment.

Kelly